
I am writing in support of SB513 supporting civics education in Oregon schools.  Our populace is 

woefully uneducated on how government works. Research shows that students who receive effective 

civics classes are more likely to be engaged citizens throughout their entire lives.  Informed citizens 

know how to ask tough questions of their public officials, which leads to accountability.  Informed 

citizens add to the strength of our democracy. 


